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Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2009 12:00 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Noble Energy Sater C 23-28D, NWNE Sec 23 T4N R64W, Weld County, Form 2A #

400005999 Review

Scan No. 2032630 CORRESPONDENCE Form 2A #400005999

From: MClark@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:MClark@nobleenergyinc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2009 11:59 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: Re: Noble Energy Sater C 23-28D, NWNE Sec 23 T4N R64W, Weld County, Form 2A #400005999 Review

Dave,
| concur with the changes you would like to make, please remove the below equipment that you listed. Thank you, Mari

MAR! CLARK

REGULATORY ANALYST Il
1625 BROADWAY, SUITE 2200
DENVER, CO 80202

Main: 303-228-4000
Direct: 303-228-4413
Fax: 303-228-4286
Cell: 303-902-7642
mclark@nobleenergyinc.com

"Kubeczko, Dave™ <Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us> To <mclark@nobleenerayinc.coms

cc

11/03/2009 11:41 AM Subject Noble Energy Sater C 23-28D, NWNE Sec 23 T4N R64W, Weld County, Form 2A
#400005999 Review

Mari,

I have been reviewing the Sater C 23-28D Form 2A (#400005999). COGCC requests the following clarifications regarding the data
Noble has submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment.

1.  Facilities (Section 5): The facilities list should not include equipment used during drilling, only permanent existing and
proposed equipment. Based on more recently submitted Form 2As, electric motors, gas or diesel motors, water tanks, electric
generators, and fuel tanks that are associated with the drilling rig should not be included in the Facilities list. | can remove these
from the facilities list if you send an email with this request.

COGCC requires your written approval of these COAs prior to passing the OGLA review. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to call me at (970) 625-2497 x5 (office) or (970) 309-2514 (cell), or email. Thanks.

Dave



